
 

 

CANCELLATION OF ADVERTISEMENT  
FOR ENGAGEMENT OF  

PROJECT MANAGERS/PROJECT ASSISTANTS  
ON FIXED TERM CONTRACT BASIS 

 
 

“It is regretted to inform that the advertisement for the 
engagement of Project Managers/Project Assistants on fixed 
term contract basis, previously published in Employment 
News/Rojgar Samachar published on 8-14 February 2025 has 
been cancelled due to administrative reasons.” 
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